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I ask that you vote ought to Pass on LD 234 An Act to Repeal Rank Choice Voting.  
RCV is complicated, expensive and does not create fairer voting.
1. It gives some voters multiple votes and while others get only one vote.
2. RCV cost the State and municipalities more money then traditional 
    voting.  
3. It causes more confusion and errors among voters. 
RCV is not good for Maine and does not make election fairer.  
Please vote “Ought Not To Pass”


